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Q3 Services is pleased to announce the appointment of Mark Hazelwood as Managing Director of Q3’s new
Integrated Facilities Management (IFM) business.

Since its inception four years ago, Q3 has taken a radically different approach to the provision of IFM
services. Recognising that each client’s needs are unique, the company has created a bespoke services
model for each new client, built from the ground up and tailored to meet their specific requirements. Mark
has been instrumental in translating this original IFM vision and strategy into reality, working with existing
clients to successfully prove the model’s viability and value.

With Q3 mobilising another new IFM contract in September, the time is now right for Mark to spearhead
the future development of this important element of Q3’s service proposition.

Q3 believes that client organisations wishing to focus on their own growth and development would benefit
enormously from the Q3 model, because it frees resource and removes the distraction created when
clients try to manage the non-core, but nevertheless important, activities.

Q3 has the experience and confidence to take ownership for running the properties, delivering a robust
and compliant FM service, achieving savings, and creating better workplaces for colleagues.

Commenting on his appointment, Mark said: “I am excited about this latest development at Q3. With my
background in both FM Operations and IT, I feel well placed to blend the essential ingredients that make
this unique type of IFM contract succeed – compliance, value, CSR and technology.

“Technology is the key element that will transform Integrated FM into Intelligent FM, making our service
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personalised and demand driven, not off-the-shelf.”


